
From: Andrey Kislyuk [ 

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 8:38 AM 
To: Baylands 

Subject: Baylands housing 

 

Hello, 

 

As a renter in the Bayshore area, I demand more housing to be built on the vacant, transit-

accessible land in the Baylands. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrey Kislyuk 

San Francisco 

 

 


